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Funeral services were held Tuesday, May 18, for longtime Cedar Grove resident Irene B. Klein,
82, who died Saturday, May 15, at Columbia St. Mary’s Ozaukee Hospital in Mequon.

A Mass of Christian burial was celebrated Tuesday at St. Mary’s Catholic Church in Lake
Church.

Father James Ernster officiated.

Burial was at the parish cemetery.

Memorials are requested.

Arrangements were handled by Eernisse Funeral Home, Belgium.
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